
Good evening,  
 
Myself and my husband, Tim Beck  live in Goulburn at 17500 Hume highway and we strongly object 
to the proposed incinerator at Tarago.  
 
Veolia’s waste incinerator will emit toxic air pollution 24 hours a day, negatively impacting the 
communities health.  
 
The proposed site is also in Sydney’s water catchment, with toxic runoff having the potential to 
impact millions of people.  
 
Sydney’s waste should not become this regions problem. It is not practical to cart Sydney’s rubbish 
200km to burn it. A circular economy is the way to go, and this proposal does not solve our waste 
issue in Australia.  
 
I have not made any reportable political donations in the last 2 years. I acknowledge the 
departments disclaimer and declaration.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Camilla and Tim Beck  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


